
FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Venkatesha B M 

Designation:  Professor and HOD 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 2 92.2 5.9 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 2 94.2 3.9 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 2 92.2 5.9 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 2 94.2 3.9 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 2 94.2 3.9 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 2 92.2 5.9 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 2 92.2 5.9 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 2 96.1 2 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 2 96.1 2 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 2 96.1 2 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 50 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Narasimha Hegde 

Designation:  Professor  

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 2.1 89.6 8.3 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 2.1 85.4 12.5 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 2.1 87.5 10.4 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 2.1 87.5 10.4 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 2.1 85.4 12.5 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 2.1 89.6 8.3 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 2.1 85.4 12.5 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 2.1 87.5 10.4 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 2.1 89.6 8.3 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 2.1 85.4 12.5 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 47 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Jayaprakash Alva 

Designation:  Dean 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 1.9 92.5 5.7 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 1.9 92.5 5.7 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 1.9 92.5 5.7 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 1.9 94.4 3.8 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 1.9 94.4 3.8 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 1.9 94.3 3.8 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 1.9 94.4 3.8 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 1.9 94.3 3.8 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 1.9 94.3 3.8 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 1.9 92.5 5.7 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 52 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. K Sundara Bhat 

Designation:  Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 4.3 91.5 4.3 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 4.3 91.5 4.3 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 4.3 91.5 4.3 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 4.3 95.7 0 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 4.3 93.6 2.1 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 4.3 93.6 2.1 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 4.3 93.6 2.1 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 4.3 91.5 4.3 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 4.3 95.7 0 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 4.3 93.6 2.1 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 46 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. R. Arunachalam 

Designation:  Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 2.2 93.3 4.4 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 2.2 93.3 4.4 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 2.2 93.3 4.4 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 2.2 95.5 2.2 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 2.2 95.5 2.2 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 2.2 95.5 2.2 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 2.2 95.5 2.2 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 2.2 95.5 2.2 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 2.2 95.5 2.2 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 2.2 95.5 2.2 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 44 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Roshan M 

Designation:  Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 0 93.5 6.5 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 2.2 95.7 2.2 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 0 97.9 2.2 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 0 97.9 2.2 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 0 100 0 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 2.2 97.9 0 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 0 97.9 2.2 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 0 95.7 4.3 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 2.2 95.7 2.2 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 0 97.9 2.2 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 45 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Smitha Bhat 

Designation:  Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 1.9 94.2 3.8 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 1.9 94.2 3.8 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 1.9 96.1 1.9 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 1.9 96.1 1.9 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 1.9 94.2 3.8 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 1.9 96.1 1.9 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 1.9 94.2 3.8 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 1.9 96.1 1.9 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 1.9 94.2 3.8 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 1.9 96.1 1.9 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 51 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Peter George 

Designation:  Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 4.2 89.6 6.3 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 4.2 93.8 2.1 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 4.2 89.6 6.3 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 4.2 89.6 6.3 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 4.2 91.7 4.2 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 4.2 93.8 2.1 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 4.2 93.8 2.1 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 4.2 91.7 4.2 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 4.2 93.8 2.1 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 4.2 93.8 2.1 

       Total number of students feedback given: 47 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Sayyid Mohammed Khilar 

Designation:  Associate Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 7.5 92.5 0 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 2.5 5 92.5 0 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 5 95 0 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 7.5 92.5 0 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 10 90 0 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 5 95 0 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 5 95 0 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 7.5 92.5 0 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 5 95 0 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 5 95 0 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 39 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Prashanth Y M 

Designation:  Associate Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 2 83.6 14.3 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 2 83.6 14.3 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 2 83.6 14.3 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 2 83.6 14.3 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 2 85.7 12.2 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 2 85.7 12.2 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 2 85.7 12.2 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 2 85.7 12.2 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 2 85.7 12.2 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 2 85.7 12.2 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 48 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Veena Jasmine Pinto 

Designation:  Assistant Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 0 90.6 9.4 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 1.9 90.6 7.5 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 0 92.5 7.5 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 3.8 86.8 9.4 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 1.9 92.5 5.7 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 1.9 88.7 9.4 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 1.9 90.6 7.5 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 3.8 86.8 9.4 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 0 90.6 9.4 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 0 92.5 7.5 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 52 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Swapna P K 

Designation:  Assistant Professor 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 2.1 91.7 6.3 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 0 0 93.8 6.3 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 0 93.8 6.3 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 0 95.9 4.2 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 0 2.1 91.7 6.3 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 2.1 93.8 4.2 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 0 93.8 6.3 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 0 2.1 91.7 6.3 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 0 95.9 4.2 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 0 95.9 4.2 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 47 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Mohamed Qamar Ali 

Designation:  Senior Resident 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 2 93.8 4.1 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 2 2 89.8 6.1 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 0 2 91.8 6.1 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 0 0 95.9 4.1 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 2 4.1 89.8 4.1 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 0 93.8 6.1 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 0 93.9 6.1 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 2 6.1 85.7 6.1 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 2 0 93.9 4.1 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 0 95.9 4.1 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 48 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Kavina Marian Fernandes 

Designation:  Senior Resident 

Department Name: General Medicine 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 Relevance of the topic explained 0 0 1.8 98.2 0 

2 
Lectures/Clinics are audible and 
made interesting 0 3.6 1.8 94.5 0 

3 
Explanation given with appropriate 
examples wherever required 0 3.6 1.8 94.5 0 

4 
Optimal use of audio visual aids to 
enhance learning 0 1.8 1.8 96.3 0 

5 
Students efforts are appreciated 
/rewarded 0 3.6 5.5 90.9 0 

6 Topics are presented Systematically 0 0 5.5 94.5 0 

7 
Amount of information given is 
adequate 0 0 5.5 94.5 0 

8 Teacher holds your attention 0 3.6 1.8 94.5 0 

9 
At the end, summarized the subject 
taught during the class 0 0 5.5 94.5 0 

10 
Teacher is regular and punctual for 
the class 0 0 1.8 96.3 1.8 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 55 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEEDBACK REPORT 

Course: MBBS II year V term 

Batch: 2014  

Faculty name: Dr. Pradeep Pereira 

Designation:  Assistant Professor 

Department Name: Cardiology 

SL.No Description 

Strongly 
Disagree 

% 
Disagree 

% 
Neutral 

% 
Agree 

% 

Strongly 
Agree 

% 

1 
Relevance of the topic 
explained 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

2 

Lectures/Clinics are 
audible and made 
interesting 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

3 

Explanation given with 
appropriate examples 
wherever required 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

4 

Optimal use of audio 
visual aids to enhance 
learning 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

5 
Students efforts are 
appreciated /rewarded 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

6 
Topics are presented 
Systematically 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

7 
Amount of information 
given is adequate 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

8 
Teacher holds your 
attention 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

9 

At the end, summarized 
the subject taught during 
the class 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

10 
Teacher is regular and 
punctual for the class 0 0 7.1 92.9 0 

 

Total number of students feedback given: 41 

 

 


